



Phone: 01493 661523
Email: office@ocppa.co.uk
Web: www.ocppa.co.uk
Principal: Mrs K Rutherford MA BEd

## Anchored in excellence

19th April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

From Monday 24<sup>th</sup> April to Friday 12<sup>th</sup> May 2023, we will be providing a Breakfast Booster club for all Year 6 pupils.

The purpose of this club is to provide opportunity for pupils to work collaboratively, revisiting and celebrating acquisition of core knowledge and skills in an informal, supportive setting.

A simple 'on the move' breakfast will be provided free of charge to all Year 6 pupils.

We really would like all Year 6 pupils to take up this opportunity and for them to arrive at the Academy at 8.00am, accessing the Academy via the main entrance.

Unfortunately we are unable to accommodate siblings at 8.00am.

Our previous experience of this type of offer for Year 6 pupils has proved to be very successful in developing the confidence and self esteem of pupils as they approach their SATS.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Rutherford Principal

